Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region VI, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

February 13, 2013

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 97 ,s.2013

PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT’S COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

TO: OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads

1. Attached is a copy of communication from the Office of the Governor announcing the
17 million budget for college scholarship grant for the school year 2013-2014.

2. For more information, please contact PSB Office at telephone number 254-1212.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. /
Ay%l / NISIT, Ed. D.
Schodls Divisio uperi%tendent

Telephone Numbers: Website : www.depedcebuprovince.ph
Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 255-6405 E-mail Add : depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent: (032) 4147457
Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632

Disbursing Section: (032) 255-4401



Republic of the Philippines
Province of Cebu e

Office of the Governor

Cebu Provincial Capitol
Tel. No. 254-4164
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February 8, 2013

DR. ARDEN MONISIT
Schools Division Superintendent
DEPED - Cebu Province
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Dear DR. MONISIT:

GREETINGS!

With an approved 17 million budget for college scholarship grant, we are glad to inform
the Department of Education — Cebu Province that the provincial government’s scholarship
program for public high school valedictorians and salutatorians will continue for the school year
2013-2014.

The continuity of this program is a manifestation of our commitment to assist poor but
deserving students of our public high schools to seek college courses, in order to achieve their
dreams for a bright future.

Please be informed and guided accordingly.

Very truly yours,

ES A. MAGPALE
Acting Governor



